
          

Hazel Class Summer Term 2020 

Welcome back Hazel class, I hope you had a fun Easter and did not eat too much 
chocolate!   I had a relaxing break while spending a lot of time with Zizi.  We 
really enjoyed the glorious weather in the garden.  

This term we will start a brand new topic all about The Rainforest.  I have 
made a topic map so you can see the different learning you might do.  
 
I have spoken with Miss Hayman from Holly class and Mrs Dawson from 
Misterton and together we have planned many fun activities for you to help with 
your learning.  You can complete these on your own or with some help from your 
mum, dad or another adult.  We hope you enjoy them.  We are looking forward 
to receiving emails and photos from you to keep us up to date with your learning 
and sharing in your new skills!   

Over the first half of the Summer term, you will become ‘geographers’, learning 
about life in the rainforest and making comparisons between what it is like in a 
rainforest compared to our lives here in England.  

We have given each week a focus so you can look ahead and know what is 
coming up next!  

 Week 1 – What is a rainforest and what would you see there?  
 Week 2 – Where are rainforests located?  
 Week 3 - What animals would you see in a rainforest? 
 Week 4 – What is the weather like in a rainforest?  
 Week 5 – Who lives in a rainforest?  

The aim of this half term is for you to create a fact file all about the rainforest.  
We can share these on our class page.   We know that some of you will want to 
do your own research and we are looking forward to learning from you too!   

Remember, as you start our new topic and learning for this half term, if you have 
any questions or need any help I am always available between 9 and 3 every 
day.  No question is too big or too small!  You might even ask something that will 
help one of your classmates!   

Have fun with your learning, and whatever tasks you choose to do - make sure 
you always try your hardest – just like you would do at school.  You are all 
amazing!  

 


